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State Plan for Family Caregivers

In September of 2021, OHA and The Family Caregiver Alliance of Rhode Island (FCARI) announced 

Rhode Island’s First State Plan for Family Caregivers.

The State Plan provides an overview of the support network available for family caregivers 

as well as addresses the work that remains to be done around ensuring equitable access to resources 

and advocacy.

Through implementation of the plan, the Office of Healthy Aging and FCARI will together:

• Provide a voice for all Rhode Island Caregivers

• Enhance the FCARI website and social media presence

• Ensure diversity, equity, and inclusion for Rhode Island Caregivers and those for whom they care

• Ensure Caregivers of Rhode Island seeking long term services and supports are identified and 

provided with information assistance

• Advance opportunities for digital access to better serve and support Rhode Island Caregivers

Rhode Island State Plan For Family Caregivers
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https://lifespanrespite.wildapricot.org/resources/Documents/State%20Tools/Rhode%20Island/2021-2023-RI-State-Plan-on-Caregiving.pdf
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